
COMMUNITY MEETING NOTICE
You are invited to a meeting for renovations to:

Children’s Wharf Park
Martin J. Walsh

Mayor
Chris Cook

Commissioner

Wednesday February 10, 2016, 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm
Boston Children’s Museum

Business Entrance, 308 Congress Street, Boston, MA

For more information, please see the reverse side or call Lauren Bryant at the 
Boston Parks and Recreation Department (617) 961-3019 or email Lauren.Bryant@boston.gov



THE PROJECT:
As part of the Boston Parks and Recreation Departments 
continuing e�orts to provide quality open space and 
recreation areas for use and enjoyment by all residents of 
the city, e�orts are underway to make improvements to 
Children’s Wharf Park, located at 64 Sleeper Street. 

 The Parks Department is very interested in what the 
community has to contribute to the design process.

The newly designed park will be an inclusive play area 
and waterfront park in honor of Martin Richard.
 
WHAT TO EXPECT:
The Parks Department and Michael Van Valkenburgh 
Associates, Inc. will engage with the community on the 
design process and project schedule. Following this 
presentation, there will be an open discussion about 
project goals and opportunities. 

Children’s Wharf Park
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Meeting location: 

Boston Children’s Museum

308 Congress Street, Boston

Project Site: 

Children’s Wharf Park

64 Sleeper Street, Boston


